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Join the Stitchers- Do you knit, sew, crochet or 
craft? We would love to have you join us! We 
meet every Wednesday morning at 10am on the 
2nd floor of the school. We have a classroom 
dedicated to our use for meetings, creative work 
shops and for just sitting with friends and creating 
and sharing our skills.  
Please contact Carol Evans at  215-675-9134. 
We are currently working on holiday gifts 
items for our craft fair being held on  
November 26/27. 
 

SCS Stitchers Ladies  
will host a handmade 
craft sale table after 
Masses on November 
26th and 27th. All items 
are handcrafted by our own 

SCS Stitchers ladies. Great gift items include: 
Holiday  décor and unique crafts, unique stuffed 
animal friends and cloth toys, baby quilts and 
hats, children’s gifts, kitchen linens and so much 
more.  
Stop on down in the hall and see what they’ve 
been stitching! 

Called to be Saints, a Catholic faith  
community of young adults and young  
families, invites you to our upcoming events! 
If you have any questions or would like to  
attend, please contact us 
at scsyoungadults@gmail.com. Walk-ins are 
always welcome. Please join our Facebook 
group “Called to be Saints” for additional infor-
mation. 
 

 Disciples’ Night at St. Catherine of Siena  
Thursday, December 1 

Please join us for our Disciples’ Night.   
We will have Mass at 7pm in the chapel followed 
by social hour, then presentation with discussion 
in the farmhouse.   

Help The Needy Project 
HTN (Help the Needy) is holding their 4th  
annual project Santa for which they are  
asking for gifts for the needy children in the  
Kensington community.   
The Christmas giving tree will be present in the 
church vestibule starting November 26 through 
December 11.The tags on the tree will list the 
items for the children. This year, HTN is asking 
for one book, one toy/game and one type of 
clothing per child in the second grade. 
Please return the gifts with the tag by Sunday, 
December 11, 2022.  
As in the past, HTN greatly appreciates your 
generosity and support of this project. 



Parish  Contact Information 
Phone : 215-672-2881~  Fax: 215-674-1025     
www.stcatherineschurch.org 
 
 
             Preschool Contact Information 
Phone: 215-674-1904 ~  Fax: 215-674-1466   
www.saintcatherinespreschool.org 
Director: Cheryl Gollmer……..director@scsprek.org  
 
                                  Parish Staff 
 
Parish Services Director: Keith McClain …………….EX. 115 
Business Manager:   Kathleen Werner…..…………...Ex  119 
Administrative Asst. Mary Beth Dougherty…………..Ex. 117 
Bulletin Editor:          Mary Beth Dougherty…………..Ex. 117 
SCRIP Sales:             Mary Beth Dougherty ………….Ex. 117  
Safe Environment:    Mary Beth Dougherty…………..Ex. 117  
marybeth@stcatherineschurch.org       
Religious Education Office:……………………….. .674-8549 
Administrator: Regina Osborne……………………… Ex. 130 
Administrative Assistant: Jen Sgro ………………….Ex. 131 
 
  
 
Our Lady of Mercy Regional Catholic School:  
215- 646-0550~   www.olmrcs.com 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday: 9AM –5 pm 
 
 
                               Parish Organizations 
The following are our parish societies, organizations  
and programs. If you are interested in joining or helping with 
any of our activities, kindly contact the person listed below. 
We encourage all of our members to  
become actively  involved in our parish life. 
Altar Servers: Deacon Mirabelli  
mgmirabelli@yahoo.com 
Caring For Friends: Kathy Recklitis ………………. 237-1250  
Church Cleaning Comm. Greg Hartigan………267.994.9471 
Church Décor  Committee: Ro Demarest  
rddemarest@hotmail.com 
C.P.R Training :  Lee Faden……….………………....896.5444 
Cub Scout Pack #39  
David Goldberg…………………..davidegoldberg@gmail.com 
C.Y.O.: Ed McNicholas ………...st.catherine.cyo@gmail.com  
Eucharistic Adoration:  Mary Kolb…………….267 626-8720  
Extraordinary Ministers: Fr. Rymdeika…………….672-2881 
Financial Council:  Fr. Rymdeika……………………672-2881 
Girl Scouts: Alexis Wilson…………………………….847-1160 
Knights of Columbus: Fr. Keeney Council   
Paul Wilburn:………………………… paulwilburn@verizon.net  
Lectors : Fr. Rymdeika…...……….. ………………....672-2881 
Music Director: Ria Choi…..………………………….672-2881 
music@stcatherineschurch.org  
Parish Health Advisor: Anne White…………..........886-7273 
Pastoral Council:  ………... ………………………….672-2881  
Pre Jordan: Jacki Craney …………………………….646-8748  
R.C.I.A :Deacon Mirabelli …………...mgmirabelli@yahoo.com 
Scout Troop BSA 818: Barb Dieterly ………….267-342-5757 
SVDP Society: Patty Muscatello……………………..734-0262  
Stitchers: Carol Evans…………………….................675-9134 
Ushers:  Rob Yanni………………….. ……………….527.0789 
Wedding Coordinator: Lori Ingersoll………….…….641-0492 
Young Adults:.………………scsyoungadults@gmail.com 

A shared ministry of St. Catherine,  
St. Alphonsus and St. Anthony parishes 

OLM Happenings 
 

Last week, Mrs. Gawthrop, Counselor for OLM students, shared a 
wonderful lesson with Mrs. Quinn’s 3rd grade class about kindness.  
Students were challenged to complete extra acts of kindness each 
day.  Thank you 3rd grade students for helping to make the world a 
kinder place for everyone!  

 
 

Registration is NOW OPEN for the  
2023-2024 School Year.  

OLM is now accepting application for the 22-23 school year.  
If you would like to learn more about OLM or to schedule a 
visit, please contact Julie Bebey at jbebey@olmrcs.com or 
call her at 215-646-0150 x113.   
 

Visit the OLM Facebook & Instagram pages  
to learn more about OLM. 

Remembering our deceased children 2022 
During the Christmas season, we are continuing our tradition 
of remembering our children and babies whom we have lost. 
This year we have chosen to make Gingerbread cookie 
which was a gift of love in Germany. With the help of our 
CYO and Prep students, an ornament with each child’s 
name will be designed and displayed on Christmas trees in 
St. Catherine of Siena Church. If you would like an ornament 
made this year to remember a child important to you or your 
family, please send an email to  
holyinnocentsscs@gmail.com 



       Announcing A New Pro Life Ministry at St. Catherine of Siena! Walking With Moms in Need 
 
Legacy of Life at St. Catherine of Siena Church is a partnership between SCS and the Legacy of Life Foundation. 
We are a non political group whose sole purpose is to help mothers in need. 
If you missed our meeting on October 11th it is not too late to join us! Contact 215-672-2881  
Please join us in saving lives through this new partnership and help transform not only a woman’s life  

                            but her baby’s life too. 
Come learn more about us by coming on a TOUR! 

    Thursday, November 17 at 12pm Registration is required for the tour. Limited availability. Register by calling 215-788-4051. 

A reminder that we continue to live stream Mass in the hall at the 9am and 11:15am Masses. 
Communion will also be served. This is to accommodate those parishioners who are medically 
compromised or otherwise feel more comfortable attending Mass where masks are worn.  
 

Troop  818 are selling decorated  wreaths again this year for Christmas.   
They will be available at all Sunday Masses November 27th. They are also taking preorders.   

Email beachbuminbrig@ Verizon.net or call 267-342-5757. Cost of decorated wreaths is 
$30.00.  Thank you for your support  

Guaranteed  


